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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
 
DATE:  July 17, 2017 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Interested Parties  
RE: 1-Ton 4x4 Regular Cab Pickup with Utility Body IFB-4393-17-SH 
 
 
Firms responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the 
requirements have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as 
hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 
Question #1: “Do you want a single or dually rear wheel?” 
Answer:  Please bid a single rear wheel. 
 
 
 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 

All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 

Respectfully, 
 
Susan Hyatt 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado   
 


